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Oliver Hoban

From: millom withoutparishcouncil 
Sent: 09 January 2024 09:42
To: Development Control
Subject: Planning application 4/23/2343/0F1

CAUTION: External email, think before you click!  
Please report any suspicious email to our IT Helpdesk  
 

At the meeting of the Parish Council held on 8 January 2024, the above planning application was 
considered. The council resolved NOT to support this application for the following reasons: 
The scale and size of this development is incongruous to the village 
The development is not confined to the environs of the tree and requires additional supports, 
therefore making it a "house with a tree growing through it". 
 
Lesley Cooper 
Clerk 
 
Sent from Millom without Parish Council 
for more information go to: 
www.millomwithoutparishcouncil.com 


